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Geneva- New York State Senator Mike Nozzolio helped to cut the ribbon at the ceremony to

celebrate the opening of the new Tops Friendly Markets store in Geneva.  Senator Nozzolio

spoke about their importance to the economy of our Finger Lakes region and congratulated

them on their continued success.

Pictured left to right are: Michael Borino; Senator Nozzolio; Frank Curci, President and CEO

of Tops; Bill McNicholas, Tops Store Manager; Andrew Brocato, Tops Director of Community

Relations; Roger Couch, Tops District Manager; and Gregory Wadhams.


